From: Sam Reed

**Sent:** 01 September 2021 15:37

To: Alan Wito

Cc: BCAAC; Planning Planning

**Subject:** 2021/2913/L

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Internal alterations at all levels in association with change of use from office to residential 2021/2913/L

14-15 Gordon Fisher House Great James Street, WC1N 3DP

Dear Alan,

We support the application's proposal of returning the building to its original use. We have no comment on the internal alterations.

Best wishes,

Sam Reed, On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC.

To hide period your prince; Mercounh infection and a communic distributed of the power have the unimer.

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT

bloomsburyconservation.org.uk